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Subject: TAEA/RCA Workshop on Integration of Nuclear and Isotopic Data on Climate Change

and Marine Ecosystem Regional Impacts for Dissemination to Stakeholders, Monaco,
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Dear National RCA Representatives,

In accordance with the 2014 JAEA/RCA Regional activities organized under the TC regional project
RAS/6/053 “RAS/7/024 Supporting Nuclear and Isotopic Techniques to Assess Climate Change
Impact for Sustainable Marine Ecosystem Management”, the International Atomic Energy Agency
(IAEA) through the Environmental Laboratory in Monaco, will be conducting a “TIAEA/RCA
Workshop on Integration of Nuclear and Isotopic Data on Climate Change and Marine
Ecosystem Regional Impacts for Dissemination to Stakeholders”.

The purpose of the workshop is, among others, to review and integrate data generated through the TC
project RAS/7/024, and interpret the ecological implications in relation to climate change and
ecosystem management, formulate conclusions in an easily understood product for non-scientist
stakeholders concerning climate change impacts and management of marine ecosystems in the region,
produce practical informational packages based on scientific findings and the outcome statement,
discuss and identify a format and location for storage and maintenance of project data in a database for
open access and review the implementation of the project.

If your government wishes to participate in this meeting, you are kindly requested to submit
nominations of individuals from organizations enjoying the participation criteria stated in the attached
Information Sheet. Kindly complete the form prescribed for this purpose (attached. Also available on
the IAEA web-site:

http://www.iaea. org/technicalcooperation/How-to-take-part/In-meetings-WS/index.html)

and submit it through the official channels to the Agency before 30 September 2014.
Thank you for your cooperation and best regards.

Ms Mawieh Oulabi
Programme Management Officer

Division for Asia and the Pacific
Department of Technical Cooperation



